

Mr David Weicker c/o Athletics Canada 105-2141 Thurston Drive Ottawa CANADA

Monaco, 1 December 2021

Dear Mr Weicker,

Following the 53rd World Athletics Congress meeting, it is my pleasure to inform you that the World Athletics Congress unanimously approved the recommendation of the Council to grant you the Veteran Pin award for your services to World Athletics and the sport of Athletics.

I wish to warmly congratulate you on receiving this well-deserved award as a recognition of your long and meritorious involvement with our sport, World Athletics, and the Area Association activities.

Our Head of Protocol, Jee Isram, will be in touch with the detail on the arrangements for you to receive this award in a timely manner.

Sincerely,

Sebastian Coe CH, KBE

() (i) (i) (i) (ii)